
 

 

Job opportunity at Stop & Shop or Shaw’s Supermarkets 

 

Hello everyone, 

Due to the overwhelming demand in the grocery store industry in our area over the past 

two weeks, the union companies that we represent find themselves in the 

unprecedented position of needing additional help.  Presently, Shaw’s Supermarkets 
alone is looking for an additional 1,000 people. 

Because many friends and family has experienced layoffs due to the covid 19 outbreak, 

this is an opportunity to earn some extra money.  

Anyone who is interested in working at Stop & Shop needs to go directly to your nearest 

store and apply in person. 

Anyone interested at working at Shaw’s supermarkets needs to go to 
www.shaws.com/careers and use UFCW as a reference.   

Good luck to everyone and stay safe. 

 

Timothy Melia 

President 

http://www.shaws.com/careers

